
  

 
Village Council Summary of Meeting 

February 24, 2015 

Meeting Video 
 

 Council approved a resolution reappointing Bob Farren to the Pinehurst Historic Preservation 

Commission. 

 Pat Corso of Partners in Progress presented the Council with an update on the Moore County 

Economic Incentive Grant Program. 

 Wayne Haddock of Pinehurst Homes and Taylor Cooper of the Sandhills Sandsharks 

presented a preliminary concept plan for the property at the corner of Rattlesnake Trail and 

Woods Drive for a Sandhills Sandsharks swimming pool complex. 

 Council formed a consensus to establish a “No Thru Trucks” sign at the entrance to Lake 

Hills Road at NC Highway 5. 

 Assistant Village Manager, Natalie Dean, presented the FY 2015 Strategic Operating Plan 

Q2 status update. 

 Council reviewed the updated concept plan for the Public Services facility and agreed to 

discuss this further at upcoming Village Council meetings. 

 Village Clerk, Lauren Craig, presented Open Village Hall, the new online civic engagement 

portal and how the Village plans to use the site to obtain public feedback.  

 Under Other Business, Council unanimously approved that the effective date for the 

elimination of the utility street cut fee be changed from the approved date of July 1, 2015 to 

an effective date of February 25, 2015 and that any fee currently held by the Village for a 

utility street cut patch that has not been paved be refunded and that any fee currently owed to 

the Village for any unpatched street cut be waived with the understanding that Moore County 

Public Utilities will be solely responsible for patching all utility street cuts within the Village 

of Pinehurst. 

 Mayor Nancy Fiorillo declared March 2-8, 2015 as Multiple Sclerosis Awareness Week in 

the Village of Pinehurst and directed staff to distribute a press release and proclamation to 

inform residents. 

http://cv.vopnc.org/

